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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

P Davie
Sydney

This particular area of North Annandale should be protected from this overpass intrusion. I
understand that a tunnel is an option. The overpass is too close to nearby houses. The Light
Rail Rozelle Bay stop has a nice & settled atmosphere. Can't say I understand why it needs to
change.

Perhaps efforts should be directed to establishing a ferry service to & from Rozelle Bay &
extra light rail services. As the nearby Bicentennial Park attracts not only locals but tourists
too, this should be encouraged by beautifying the area, not putting in the overpass from The
Crescent.

Buruwan Park, next to the tram stop should also be protected as it adds as a buffer to the
nearby traffic.




